My name is Linda Prizer and | am thrilled to be a part of the Northville Beach community, a
magnificent and largely unspoiled paradise. After serving as one of your Trustees for the past
seven years, | am honored to have been designated as President of your Civic Association.

I will work hard to ensure that Northville Beach remains as we want it. But | need to know your
feelings, concerns and suggestions as to what you want for the future of Northville Beach. So
please tell me. You can find me walking on Sound Shore Road several mornings each week
(I'm the one in the pink hat with the red hair). Come up to me at the Cocktail Party on August 27
(hope you will be there!). Email me at prizepkg@optonline.net. I'll respond to you.

We all love our community. We want to make sure that we continue to enjoy it, and that the
generations to come will enjoy it as well. Let's work together.



